
Coronavirus Update – Self-Isolation 13th November 2020 

 

If anyone in your household is waiting for Covid test results the whole household/support bubble 

must self-isolate as per the guidelines until the test results come back.  

Please follow government guidance which is available for viewing on the link below: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-

guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection 
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